
 
 

 
 
October 29, 2021       Reply to:  SR 6J 
 
John Feeney 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1155 Pilgrim Parkway 
Plymouth, WI 53073 
 
SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO johnm.feeny@wisconsin.gov  
 
Re: Notification of Five Year Review Start for the WPSC Camp Marina MGP Superfund 

Alternative Site 
Sheboygan, Sheboygan County, Wisconsin 

  
Dear Mr. Feeney: 
 
This letter is to notify you that the United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will 
begin the Five Year Review for the WPSC Camp Marina MGP Superfund Alternative Site (Site) 
located in Sheboygan, Wisconsin on October 29, 2021. 
 
EPA is conducting a statutory Five Year Review for the Site as required by Section 121 of the 
Comprehensive Environmental Response Compensation and Liability Act (CERCLA), as 
amended by the Superfund Amendments and Reauthorization Act of 1986 (SARA). The purpose 
of the review is to evaluate the remedy implemented at the Site and determine if the remedy will 
be protective of human health and the environment. 
 
The Five Year Review for the Site is due on September 22, 2022.  EPA is providing the 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) with notification so EPA and WDNR can 
begin the necessary coordination activities.  EPA is working with the Community Involvement 
Coordinator to notify the public of the review. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss the Five Year Review for the Site further, 
please feel free to contact me at 312-886-0272. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jena Sleboda Braun 
Remedial Project Manager 
 
cc: Richard Nagle, EPA 
 Heriberto Leon, EPA 
 Glenn Luke, WEC Energy Group 


